
12/10/2020 

MR Michael Guy 
5 Sterland AVE 
North Manly NSW 2100 
harnettguy@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1129 - 2 Montague Street NORTH MANLY NSW 2100

I have reviewed the proposed alterations and additions to the subject property which directly 
adjoins mine.

I'm in favour of the proposed development. 

It's design is in keeping with established homes within the immediate area. 

In my opinion the applicant has incorporated their need to improve their home for their family 
with a design sympathetic to our privacy.

Your faithfully
Michael Guy 
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Subject: Online Submission


